
We invite all new and returning female players (U8 : U14 - 2019) to join us on November 25th for 

our Junior Girls Open Day. 
 
This is a great opportunity for anyone new to RCSC to come down and try soccer, perhaps for the first 

time, and for our current players to have some fun and give us an idea of how many girls teams we will 

field in 2019 and who might play in which team. 
 
We encourage you to spread the word, perhaps you know someone interested in playing soccer? We’d love 

to see some new faces on the day.  
 
The morning event will consist of skills and some games we well as prizes, giveaways and a bbq lunch. 
 
All of the details can be found on the website, including a registration link. 
 
https://www.ringwoodcitysc.com.au/girls-try-and-teams-nov-25th/ 
 

 
We look forward to a great event. 
 

https://www.ringwoodcitysc.com.au/girls-try-and-teams-nov-25th/

